
FROM THE DESK OF 
FIRE CHIEF BRAD BRADLEY

DATE:  July 24, 2024 

TO:  All NWFD Team Members 

FROM:    Fire Chief Brad Bradley 

SUBJECT: Welcome Joseph Gulotta, Fire and EMS Data Analyst 

I am pleased to introduce Joseph Gulotta as the Northwest Fire 
District Fire and EMS Data Analyst.  Joseph began his role Monday, 
July 22, 2024, and reports to Division Chief Twilling.  He is located at 
Administration and can be reached at Ext. 2003. 

Joseph has a bachelor’s degree from the University of Arizona and is a 
licensed EMT. His professional experience includes eight (8) years as 
an EMT and three (3) years as a Cardiothoracic Research Assistant, 
Medical Scribe, and Implementation Site Trainer where his duties 
included creating and managing databases, developing 

documentation frameworks, and ensuring the accuracy and completeness of medical 
records and notes.  Additionally, for the past two (2) years, Joseph has worked as a 
Community Outreach Specialist with Tucson Fire where he participated in a multi-
disciplinary effort to optimize emergency resource use, managed client interventions, 
implemented methodologies to improve systematic triage tools, established integrated 
standards of practice, and leveraged data analysis to improve service effectiveness. 

Joseph’s professional history demonstrates his expertise in data management and analysis, 
his dedication to improving patient services and care, and his commitment to the 
organizations and individuals he serves. 

In his position, Joseph will fulfill the District’s mission to “save lives, protect property, and 
care for our community” by overseeing the maintenance and enhancement of the record 
management system (RMS) and other data analysis systems used by the Response and 
Preparedness Branches of the Northwest Fire District. 

Please join me in welcoming Joseph to the District and wishing him great success in his 
new role! 
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